
   SESSION FOR THE FACULTY ON SENSITIZATION ABOUT AQAR 

  

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell organized a session for the faculty of the 

University on ‘Sensitization about Annual Quality Assessment Report 

(AQAR)’ at Pal Auditorium on January 9, 2024. The Honourable Vice 

Chancellor, PAU, Dr. S.S. Gosal chaired the session. The Assistant 

Coordinator of IQAC, Dr. Surabhi Mahajan gave a detailed presentation 

about AQAR and its format. She also discussed about the important 

parameters to be followed in providing quality information for AQAR. 

 

 

 


